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No. JLAB-374 London, September 4, 1991

Dear Sir,

I have the honour to refer to recent discussions

between officials of the Government of Canada and of the

Government of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and

Northern Ireland concerning our mutual objective for the

continuation of training of British Armed Forces in Canada

pursuant to the Agreements between our two Governments

constituted by an Exchange of Notes of August 20, 1971 and

and an Exçhange of Notes on November 26, 1979, together

with its attached Schedule of Ters and Conditions.

As a result of these discussions, I have the honour

to propose that the aforementioned Exchanges of Notes and

Schedule of Terms and Conditions be replaced by a new

Exchange of Letters in the following terms.

The Rt. Hon. Tom King, M.P.
Secretary of State for Defence of
the United Kingdom of Great Britain
and Northern Ireland


